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Series of 2021

LIFTING OF THE SUSPENSION ON VERIFICATION
OF NEW PRINCIPALS FOR SAUDI ARABIA

The Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE) has issued a directive
on the partial lifting of the suspension on the verification of documents at posts in
the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia for documents pertaining to accreditation of new
principals, subject to appropriate safeguards under existing rules and regulations.
The lifting of the suspension may be revoked or cancelled when the
employer/principal is meted with the penalty of disqualification from participation
in the overseas employment program and when the employer/principal fails to
comply with the undertaking submitted as requirement for accreditation.

The verification, however, of the following documents by the Philippine
Overseas Labor Offices in the Kingdom remains suspended until further notice:

1. Renewal of accreditation of erring foreign principals; and
2. Processing of new and additional job orders from construction and Mega

Recruitment Companies

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

14 July 2021

Sources: Memorandum of the Secretary to POLOs dated 29 June 2021
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